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Orange County Shrinks Sponsorship Opportunities

We have been looking into lower cost alternatives to 

sponsoring OC-CAMFT.  We have learned about a 

local therapist organization called Orange County 

Shrinks. Sponsoring Orange County Shrinks offers a 

lower cost solution compared to OC CAMFT 

sponsorship. The sponsorship is $250 per month 

compared to OC-CAMFT $1,200 per month. This 

approach would allow us to optimize our resources 

and ensure that our sponsorship efforts remain 

sustainable and aligned with our budgetary 

constraints.
    



Marketing Planning  
This week we have dedicated time discussing and 

planning out,  our marketing strategies and budget.  

We've been analyzing how to best promote our 

Redapple and our offering to our audience.  At the same 

time, we've been deciding how much money to allocate 

to each part of our marketing efforts, making sure we 

spend wisely to get the best results. We are careful 

planning to make sure our marketing campaigns are 

effective and efficient.

 

    



Revamped Corporate Website  Investors Information Tab has been added

The Redapple corporate website has been redesigned with the goal of streamlining investor 
relations content to enhance accessibility.



Revamped Corporate Website  

Newly added
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Maintenance & Quality Assurance Checks   
This week, our focus has also been on conducting 

maintenance and quality assurance checks across the 

app. We've been diligently reviewing our systems, 

processes, and app to ensure it meets the highest 

standards of excellence. This involves identifying any 

potential issues, fixing them promptly, and verifying 

that everything is functioning smoothly. By prioritizing 

maintenance and quality assurance, we're dedicated 

to upholding the reliability, performance, and overall 

quality of the Redapple app,  operations and offerings.

 

    



Investor Outreach  
Throughout this week, our efforts have been concentrated on 

maintaining investor outreach by actively sharing information 

about the Redapple investment opportunity. We've been 

engaging with potential investors, providing them with 

comprehensive details and insights into the investment 

proposition. Our aim has been to foster transparency and clarity, 

ensuring that interested parties have all the necessary 

information to make informed decisions. By consistently 

communicating the value and potential of this investment, we 

are committed to building and strengthening investor confidence 

in our venture.

 

    



Social Media Continues to Grow  



 




